
Upcoming Events

Principal’s Message
Thank you for your participation at parent-teacher conferences. We always look forward to sharing 

your child’s progress with you. Report cards will be coming home on Monday, March 4th. 

Spring break will take place from March 25th-March 29th. We look forward to seeing everyone back 

in the building on Monday, April 1st. 

When we return from spring break in April, state testing will be upon us. Please make every effort to 

avoid scheduling appointments on testing days. The testing dates are as follows:

Grade 3 ELA: April 16th and April 18th

Grade 3 Math: April 30th and May 2nd

Grade 4 ELA: April 15th and April 17th

Grade 4 Math: April 29th and May 1st 

March 1- NO SCHOOL

March 4- Report Cards Sent Home

March 5- Dominos Dough Night (Code: DN-6)

March 13- Mobile Dentist

March 18- Mobile Dentist

March 18-22- Right to Read Week

March 21- PTO Meeting @ 4:30

March 25-29- SPRING BREAK

April 1- Return to School 
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PTO

Kindergarten Screening

Leader in Me: Habit 6- Synergize  

101 W. Bowman, Wooster, OH 44691  |  (330) 988-1111

To synergize is when two or more people work together to create a better solution than either 
would have thought of alone. It’s not your way or my way, but a better way. Talk about the 

equation: 1 + 1 = 3 (or more). How is that possible? 1 person + another person = 2 ideas + many 
more than either of them would have thought of alone. Synergy is taking good ideas and making 

them better by working together.

Kaitlynn Arnholt- President, Leigha Boyles- Vice-President 
Jo Harper- Secretary, Cacee Payne- Treasurer

Dismissal- Car Loop

New Procedures: When your student is 
called to come out the the loop, they 
will be directed to wait at a specific 
colored cone. Please pull up to the 
cone so that we can efficiently load 
multiple cars at one time. For safety 

reasons, it is extremely important that 
your child load your car on the 

passenger side. We appreciate your 
patience as we work through our new 

system for dismissal. Thank you!

Your child will be bringing home a Habit game board filled with 
conversations and activities to do this month related to the Leader in Me 

Habits.  Once completed, your child can bring the board back to school and 
be entered into a monthly raffle! March’s raffle will take place at the end of 

the month. 

Monthly Habits at Home:

The Cornerstone Carnival will take place on Friday, April 26th from 5:00-7:30. 
More details about the carnival will be shared in the coming weeks. Join us for the 
next PTO meeting on Thursday, March 21st at 4:30pm in the Cornerstone library.  

If you have a child who will be 5 by 
August 1, please register him/her for 
kindergarten using Final Forms. After 

registration, reach out to Sarah 
McIlvaine Meenan at 330-988-1111, 
to schedule a 20-minute screening 

appointment. Kindergarten 
screenings will take place on 

Thursday, March 21 from 
8:00am-4:30pm and on Tuesday, 
April 23 from 11:00am-6:00pm. 

www.wooster-oh.finalforms.com

http://www.wooster-oh.finalforms.com

